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The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information to both 

our school and Little Lizards parents. 
 

The Lizard Lifeboat Christmas Carolaire 

Thank you to everyone who accompanied their children to The Lizard Lifeboat Station Christmas 

Carolaire last Friday evening. As usual our choir were fabulous and an absolute credit to the 

Landewednack School.  
 

   
 

Miss Rebecca Carey 

We are please to welcome our new Choughs teacher in to school next Wednesday morning to meet 

with the children. A letter with further information on Miss Carey’s visit will go home to Choughs 

parents next week. 

Class Attendance Award 

Congratulations to Choughs class who have achieved 95.6% attendance this week.   
 

 



                                                     

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Events and Activities 

Our Christmas events and activities will take place as follows: 
 

 

 

 Monday 16th December – Little Lizards Christmas Concert at 2pm in the school hall.          

Mince pies and refreshments will be served afterwards. (Donations of mince pies to serve 

afterwards would very gratefully received- thank you) 

 

 Tuesday 17th & Wednesday 18th December – Seagulls & Choughs Nativity from 2pm in the 

school hall. 

 

 Thursday 19th December – Junior Carol Service at St Wynwallow Church from 6.00pm.         

 

 Friday 20th December – No School Uniform.  Christmas Party & Break up for the Christmas 

Holiday @ 1.30pm there will be no school lunch on this day. Little Lizards will close at 3pm 

 

 

 

Please note that photographs and video recordings are permitted strictly for personal use only; please 

do not take pictures of any child, other than your own, without the prior agreement of that child’s 

parents. Please do not upload to social media any images of other children taken in groups. Many 

thanks for your understanding. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



                                                     

 

Well done to our Junior Gymnasts! 

 

“Landewednack were amazing as always, an individual bronze medal for Luke and a joint bronze team 

medal (with Grade Ruan)for your non club team...Luke, Leo, Millie and Max. Your club team were highly 

commended!”      Mrs Jane  

 

Please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat in school EVERY DAY 

as we like to take the children outside as often as we can!  

 
BACS Payments  

If you wish to settle an outstanding account with either school or Little Lizards you can do so by using 

the following online banking information….. 

Southerly Point Cooperative MAT 

Sort Code: 38-80-48 

Account Number: 54497360 

When making a payment please include the invoice number if you have one. It is also vital that you 

mark your payment with LA which enables the MAT office to recognise it as a Landewednack School 

payment. Please also ensure that you have included your child’s name and what the payment is for.  

 

ParentPay – A message from Mrs Tattersall 

Thank you to those parents who have logged on to their ParentPay accounts and made a payment for 

dinners.  If you haven’t yet, please could you try and log on as soon as possible.  If you have any 

problem or can’t find your letter with your child’s password, please pop in and see me and I will try 

and help. If your child receives free school meals or KS1 universal free school meals, please could you 

log on anyway, and familiarise yourself with the website as although we are initially only asking for 

dinner payments through ParentPay, we will shortly be adding additional items, such as trips, football 

club and uniform. Thank you so much for your help in getting this new payment system working for our 

school, please bear with us through any teething problems, as it’s new to us too. Hopefully it will make 

our life and yours a lot easier! 

 

 

 

 



                                                     

 

No Dogs 

A polite reminder that for health and safety reasons it is Trust policy that no dogs are 

permitted on school grounds under any circumstances. This is with the exception of 

assistance dogs. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Butlin’s Residential Trip  

Mrs Tattersall has created a new item on the ParentPay site. The second instalment of £50.00 for 

the Butlin’s trip in June 2020 is now due and can be paid for on your ParentPay account.  Please see 

Mrs Tattersall if you have any queries or questions regarding your ParentPay account.  

 

Violin Lessons 

Our violin teacher Sian Blunt-Pilley has spaces to teach the violin after Christmas if 

your child would like to join her class. Sian teaches children from Year 3.  

Please see Lyndsay Bray if your child may be interested.  
 

Miss Beirne 

We are inviting all children and their friends and families to say an informal goodbye to Miss Beirne 

after school on Wednesday 18th December. Our School Association will be serving refreshments 

from 3-5pm and everyone is welcome. Past pupils and siblings are welcome to join us too! 
 

 

Kittiwakes 

After Christmas Kittiwakes class will be 

reading the book “The Goldfish Boy”  

 

 
   

New School Logo 

You may have noticed the new Landewednack School logo at the top of this week’s newsletter. Thank 

you to Andrew Shelton for designing it, and grateful thanks also to our School Association who have 

covered the cost.  

 

Christmas Party 

Our annual Christmas Party takes place next Friday morning. Our catering company Chartwells, will be 

providing party food for the children in Seagulls and Choughs Class as they are in receipt of free 

school meals. We are asking children in Razorbills and Kittiwakes to provide a small plate of party 

food to share at Party time. All the food supplied will be shared amongst all of the children. Your 

child will be bringing home a slip with what they would like to bring to the party written on it.   

 

This will also be a no school uniform day, so best Christmas jumpers please! A reminder that 

Landewednack children finish at 1.30pm next Friday 20th December and Little Lizards will close at 

3pm.  

 



                                                     

 

 
 

Christmas Jumper Day! 
Everyone looked fabulous in their Christmas Jumpers today! We are delighted to have raised £50.00 

for Save the Children. Thank you so much to everyone who donated.  

 

Eco Council 

Our Year 6 Eco Councillors and Miss Turner joined the 

Landewednack Parish councillors last night for their monthly 

meeting. Their report will follow…..  

 

 

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

 

Autumn Term 2019 

Monday 16th December 2019 – Little Lizards Christmas Concert from 2pm in the school hall 

Tuesday 17th December – Infant Nativity from 2pm in the school hall 

Wednesday 18th December - Infant Nativity from 2pm in the school hall 

Wednesday 18th December – Tea Party for Miss Beirne from 3-5pm in the school hall. All Welcome! 

Thursday 19th December – Choir Christmas Song to air on Pirate FM at 8.15am  
 

Thursday 19thDecember – Junior Carol Service St Wynwallow Church at 6pm  

Friday 20th December – Christmas party and break up for the holidays at 1.30pm 

 

 



                                                     

 

Spring Term 2020 

Monday 6th January – Return to school & Little Lizards – Happy New Year!  

Tuesday 21st January – Cross Country League, Mullion School from 4pm 

Monday 24th February 2020 - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Tuesday 24th March – Cross Country – Helston Community College from 4pm 

 

Summer Term 2020 

Tuesday 28th April 2020 – Cross Country – Mullion School from 4pm 

Tuesday 19th May - Cross Country Fun Run – Mullion School from 4pm 

Thursday 11th June – Seagulls Class Brighter Smiles Dental Programme (Second application) 

Tuesday 21st July – Break Up for the Summer Holiday @1.30pm 

Wednesday 22nd July - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Thursday 23rd July - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

 

http://www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk/

